Dear Editor,

My original research article entitled “Prognostic value of pretreatment-enhanced CT in
esophageal neuroendocrine carcinoma: multi-center follow-up study” for consideration for
publication in “World Journal of Gastroenterology”.

The statistical method of this study was reviewed by a member of statistical expert in our

hospital.
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Email: xiaogishang@gmail.com



